
864 (Watton) Squadron Grant Report 
 

864 (Watton) Squadron ATC has once again been very fortunate to receive funding 
from Watton Town Council to support us in our endeavours. 
 
A generous grant of £500.00 was obtained through the council to purchase a number 
of unit branded t-shirts and hoodies. When undertaking sporting activities, especially 
against other Squadrons, it is key that we look the part and promote the image of a 
cohesive team, and we are now able to issue out this clothing for use at specific 
events to those cadets who need them. The incorporation of these new t-shirts will 
go a long way to help us achieve that. With the WTC logo on the sleeve, we will also 
be able to show off our important working relationship with our local community. 
 
In addition to sporting activities, we are looking forward to using these items of 
clothing at more informal events that don’t require us to be in uniform, but where we 
may still benefit from being recognisable. This clothing will come in handy at our 
camps at RAF stations and with other units across Norfolk and Suffolk Wing.  
 
We thank Watton Town Council for their continued support of 864 Squadron.  
 
Alex Stapleton 
Flight Lieutenant RAFAC 
Officer Commanding 
864 (Watton) Squadron 
Air Training Corps 
 


